
ASHLAND CITY COUNCIL 

PLANNING MEETING 

JUNE 17, 2019 

 

 The Ashland City Council met for a Planning Meeting on June 17, 2019 at 5:30 P.M. in the Ashland 

City Hall Auditorium with Mayor Larry J. Fetner presiding. Council Members present were Billy J. Smith, 

Bobbie J. Steed, Kim M. Cain, Annette F. Gaither, and Tommy Cantrell. Also present were, City 

Clerk/Administrator Chelsey Wynn, Assistant City Clerk/Court Clerk Robin Catrett, Maintenance Supervisor 

Lester Robinson, Police Chief Joseph Stanford, Magistrate/ City Hall Aide Sarah McKemie, Mr. Dennis 

Robertson, Dianne Branch, Eddie Branch, Ray Freeman, and Tammy Andrews.  

  

 Fire Chief Brett Thompson was absent.  

 

 Items discussed included regular meeting agenda items, park conditions, Watermelon Festival, camera 

grant update, noise complaints, the need to update the business license ordinance, emergency siren relocation, 

and storm shelters.  

 

 Maintenance Supervisor Lester Robinson requested permission to use the Wynn Building for Bass 

Fishing sign up. All Council Member agreed to allow the Bass Fishing team to use the Wynn Building.  

 

 Mayor Fetner advised Representative Hurst and Senator Price stopped by City Hall today and discussed 

several issues.  

 

 There was no business conducted at this meeting.  
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